
 
Dear Parents, 

First the staff and I would like to thank you for your gifts at the end of last term. It was very overwhelming 
and very much appreciated – thank you. 
Welcome back to what we aim to be an amazing year at Southfield. I hope you all have had a super 
summer holiday. 

 

 

 

 

 

Car Parking - Reminder 

 
Could you please be mindful where you park. 
Parking should be in Brewers Street car park or 
the Co-op. 
Children should also not be walking through the 
car park in the mornings; they should be 
entering school through the back gate or side 
gate at the front of the school NOT the car park. 
Thank you 

Dinner Money 
A plea from the office, please can dinner 
money be handed in on a Monday in a sealed 
named envelope to the class teacher during 
registration. 

Non School Uniform Day ~ £1 
We are having a non school uniform day on Friday 6th September. We are still sponsoring 4 children 
from the Marsden – Highworth Nursery School in Tallinding in the Gambia. It is amazing that from 
this event we will be able to clothe and feed our 4 children for a whole year, giving them an 
opportunity to be educated. There will also be other fundraising throughout the year to help the 
school. 

 

Asthma Inhalers 
If your child suffers with asthma can you please 
make sure that we have a spare inhaler in the 
school. If your child has their inhaler in their school 
bag that is fine, but we also need an additional one 

in the office please. 

Wanted for Year 4 - Plastic Bottles 
Please can we have any 2litre empty plastic bottles, 
we need to collect thousands! It would be really 
appreciated if they could be washed and the labels 
removed. 

 
 

NUT Free School 
We have a large number of children with 
allergies in school. Please can you make sure 
that your child hasn’t any nut based spreads 
or nuts in their lunch boxes. i.e. Nutella and 
peanut Butter  

Wanted for Year 6 - Empty Jam Jars 
Please can we have any empty Jam Jars with their 
lids. It would be really appreciated if they could be 
washed and the labels removed. 

Contact Details 
Please feel free to contact your child’s 
teacher by their email.  
Mrs Richardson, class1@southfield-
jun.swindon.sch.uk 
Mrs Higgins, class2@southfield-
jun.swindon.sch.uk 
Miss Shipp, class3@southfield-
jun.swindon.sch.uk 
Mrs Read, class4@southfield-
jun.swindon.sch.uk 
Miss Walshe, class5@southfield-
jun.swindon.sch.uk 
Mrs Tkocz, class6@southfield-
jun.swindon.sch.uk 
Mrs Williams, class7@southfield-
jun.swindon.sch.uk 
Mrs O’Sullivan, class8@southfield-
jun.swindon.sch.uk 
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